Two research interns visited MU-HTA

August 3, 2020

On August 3, 2020, Asst. Prof. Dr. Sitaporn Youngkong, Deputy Dean for Student Affairs, welcomed and
provided an orientation meeting for Mr. Navasint Sindhuchatra, an exchange student from the

University of Chicago, and Ms. Napachole Sindhuchatra, an exchange student from Northwestern
University. They visited the Mahidol University Health Technology Assessment (MU-HTA) Graduate
Program located at Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University to carry out their research internship
program during August 3 - September 16, 2020, under the supervision of Assoc. Prof. Dr. Usa
Chaikledkaew and Asst. Prof. Dr. Sitaporn Youngkong.DDDDRemark: the exchange students have been
completely quarantined for 14 days before visiting MUPY to commence their internship.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2738



